
Thame Remembers 

House Plaques update Nov 23 
The Individual House Plaques project aims to place a small cast 

metal plaque at the house in Thame of each service man who died 

for his country in either World War, but only where an association 

with that house can be identified beyond reasonable doubt. 

Currently eighty nine names have been identified across seventy 

eight addresses in the older parts of Thame.  By the end of October 

we will have fitted fifty one plaques at forty nine addresses 

commemorating fifty five names (see over for where! ),  with a 

further ten to be fitted during November. Leaving nineteen plaques 

commemorating twenty four men still to be taken up. 

How can we be certain that we have the right location? 

Since our original publication more historical data, like the 1921 census, has been 

made available and so we have taken the opportunity to re-address the research to be 

absolutely certain that we have identified the correct houses.  

How to find out more information or contact us: 

via our website: www.thameremembers.org, or e-mail houseplaques@btinternet.com 

or ask at Thame Town Hall.  



How do I find out if my house is included? 

 

Details of the qualifying locations are available on our website. 

www.thameremembers.org 

 

What if I have information to add? 

 

We would be delighted to hear from anyone who has additional information about an 

individual person or about a house location. 

 

How much does it cost and can I make a contribution to the project? 

 

We welcome all contributions to the project.  Whilst we are able to part fund the project, 

to be financially certain of achieving the whole project any donation that house owners 

are able to make following installation will be greatly appreciated. The cost to us is £42 

for each plaque. Please contact us for details of how to make a contribution.  

Where are the house plaques? 

                 Locations are indicated on the map above with a          
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Lord Williams’s School 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To be fitted Nov 23 

 

 


